
 

 

 

 

 

 
  PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

 

 

 

May 4, 2012 

 

 

 

A Message to All Residents of Edgemont Highlands  

  

Traffic safety remains an issue in Edgemont. We are trying to make our 

roads safer and we need your help. The Boards of the Edgemont Ranch 

Property Owners Association (EPOA) and the Edgemont Ranch 

Metropolitan District (ERMD) are asking for the cooperation of all residents 

in being safe drivers. 

 

Posting of  the 25 MPH speed limit signs have contributed to the safety of 

our roads. However, such safety measures are ineffective unless residents 

want them to work. Unfortunately, many drivers continue to run stop signs 

and drive too fast.  

 

Whether you are an owner or a renter, this is your home. Please accept and 

embrace our plea to drive safely.  

       

        

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

ERMD Board:  Steve Martin, Richard Cortese, Larry Mongelli, Tom 

Everette, and Rich Butler 

EPOA Board:  Hugh Miller, Bill Malandra, Jerry McGeorge, Suzanne 

Murray, and Linda Herz 


